

## Canteen

Our Canteen is run by the P&C Association, and is open every Tuesday and Wednesday.

All orders for recess and lunch must be placed online via Spriggy Schools.

www.spriggyschools.com.au

or by downloading the Spriggy Schools app.

Students can also purchase frozen treats and drinks with cash during lunchtime at the canteen window.

Keep an eye on the Hampton Park P&C Facebook page and the school newsletter for information about how the canteen will run in 2026.

Phone: (08) 9413 4200

Email: HamptonPark.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Website: hamptonparkps.wa.edu.au